
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  
 
This week seems to be filled with thanks 
to the school community: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Firstly, a massive thank you to all the par-
ents and carers who brought children to 
the disco in school last Friday. A special 
thank you to the staff and PTFA who gave 
up their time to help support the event. 
The dancing was fantastic, and everyone 
had a great time. It also raised an impres-
sive £585.83. Well done everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You may have noticed that the pots at the 
front of the school have been refreshed 
with some lovely lavender plants This is 
thanks to the hard work of children 
(Finley, Leo T, Lottie, Mia T, Oscar and 
Ryan), led by the ‘Wonford Planters’ and 
assisted by Mrs Parker last Friday.  Jenny 
(from Wonford planters) commented, ‘The 
two pots by the front door looked very 
good when finished, and we've had  
 
 
 

   lots of rain over the weekend to water 
them in. Many thanks to those children 
who volunteered to help; they were really 
good! They are always looking for new vol-
unteers so feel free to get in touch: 
 
Email Jenny 
at wifester1957@gmail.com or Barbara 
Beames, Community Builder, 
at wonfordcb@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 4 parents —Join Us For Lunch! Each 
Wednesday, one year group will have the 
chance to eat with their child. Next week 
this will be offered to Year 4 parents- one 
adult per child. The charge will be £3.50 
per adult, with a maximum of 10 people 
per year group. Payment in cash in ad-
vance to the office with details of any al-
lergies or dietary requirements. 
 
 
Mrs Jackson has been very impressed by 
the growing number of children who are 
coming in for library time in the morning. 
Well done to those Year 5 and 6 children 
showing resilience, responsibility and aspi-
ration in attending.  If places are not taken 
by those first offered them, then other 
children will take the places. 
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On Thursday, Year 5 went on a trip to Ex-
eter’s Customs House on the quay to 
support their learning in school relating 
to the history of Exeter and how it has 
changed over time. Thanks to Miss Gall-
ing and Miss Williams for organising this. 
See page 5 for a full report back.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday Mr Rouse took a group of 
Year 6 children to the under 11 Dodge-
ball competition.  On Friday, he then took 
a group of under 11 girls for a Touch rug-
by competition. Thanks to Mr Rouse for 
organising! See page 4  for a full event 
report. 
 
Also on Thursday, Year 3 had the chance 
to experience creating their own screen 
prints with ‘Double Elephant printers’ 
This experience was completely free of 
charge to our school. Thanks to Rosie for 
leading the session and to Mrs Tickle for 
arranging it.   
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to the parents and carers who 
were able to attend ‘Open Class’ on 
Wednesday after school. We know that 
lots of our children love sharing their 
learning with their parents and carers. 
Thanks to the staff for organising this. If 
you were unable to attend and would like 
to see the childrens’ learning, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher, or mes-
sage them on Dojo.  
 
 
 
 
 
Friday is Remembrance day so as a school, 
we observed a minute's silence. Thanks to 
those who have made donations to the 
office.  The British Legion will be in touch 
later this month with the donations total 
raised.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What a busy week full of events! 
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Next week is ‘Anti Bullying week’ and 
‘Road safety Week’ both of great im-
portance to children.  
We will be having assemblies on both of 
these next week.  
For more information see the following 
sites:  
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-
bullying-week/parents-and-carers 

  
https://www.brake.org.uk/road-safety-
week/rsw-for-schools-2022 

As part of anti-bullying week, we would 
invite all children (and staff) to wear odd 
socks all week to show support for this.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next Friday, 18th November is Children In 
Need Day. We invite children to wear non 
uniform for £1 donation. Feel free to wear 
something spotty like Pudsey!  
 
Lastly, to support our teachers' work/life 
balance, we are requesting that they do 
not respond to emails or class Dojo mes-
sages outside of working hours (8 am -
5:30 pm). Also, when teaching children 
staff will not be checking Dojo on a regular 
basis so if you urgently need to get a mes-
sage to staff, please contact the school 
office team on 01392 284990 during office 
hours. 
  
We hope that you have a lovely weekend 
and look forward to seeing you -wearing 
odd socks if possible- on Monday.  
  
 
Best wishes,  
 

 

 

Elise Redman 
Headteacher 
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School Attendance - Ongoing Reporting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The information above shows that whole 
school attendance for the dates between  
6th September  and 10th November is 
currently 94.1%, much improved on the 
91.9% statistic we reported on for the end 
of last term. This is static versus attend-
ance information reported last time.  

 

Winter Childhood Flu Immunisations. 
These were delivered in school today, 11th 
November by an NHS provider to children 
whose parents had provided consent. Any 
parents/carers who did not provide con-
sent, or their children were absent can 
book children into community catch up 
clinics by calling  0300 2470082. 

 

Devon Dodgeball County Finals. 
What an effort from these guys! We trav-
elled to Paignton for the Devon Dodgeball 
County Finals and came back with a run-
ners up medal. The organisers said that 
the standard of ourselves and winners 
Montgomery was higher than  

 

   any he had seen so far nation wide! 
Congratulations to Monty who progress to 
the National Finals, we may be joining 
them but have to wait until the new year 
to find out… 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Well done to the team - Finley, Ethan, Al-
fie, Owen, Isaac, Tia & Ruby! Dodge, Duck, 
Dip, Dive and.. DODGE !!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 have signed up for UK Parliament 
week and we will be carrying out activities 
for this over the week 14/11 - 21/11. 
 
“I have just received an email about your school 

signing up your school up for UK Parliament 
Week later this month. 

 
I just wanted to personally thank you for signing 
up, I’m sure that it will be a great opportunity for 

yourself and at the other pupils at Wynstream 
school to learn about the UK Parliament. 

 
With very best wishes, Ben Bradshaw MP” 
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On Thursday, year 5 walked to the quay 
to visit the Customs House. It was a love-
ly walk and luckily the weather stayed 
nice all day. The children had the oppor-
tunity to draw the customs house and to 
explore the inside, completing a quiz and 
watching a video about the history of Ex-
eter. On the way back, they enjoyed a 
quick stop off at the park before return-
ing to school. Well done year 5 for repre-
senting Wynstream so well.  
 
“I got to see rusty tools and the canons 
as well as a Lego building of the Customs 
House as it was in the olden days. We 
saw the king’s pipe then we ate our 
lunches on the benches and watched the 
swans.” Isobel 
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As we work through celebrating our 5 
school values and nominated British Val-
ues,  our teachers this week have nomi-
nated a pupil in their class who has 
demonstrated any one of our 5 values. 

Congratulations to the children who have 
been nominated.  

For more information about our school 
values, vision and ethos please visit our 
website or click here 

 
Congratulations to: 

EYFS  

Saffron Tongue & Olivia Wilson 

Year 1  

Natan Skusinski & Logan Thompson 

Year 2 

Nevaeh Rogers & Aria Grieve 

Year 3  

Ted Blackmore & Niranjan Surej 

Year 4 

Jack Densham & Porscha Blackmore 

Year 5 

Harry Carpenter & Dylan Woodcock 

Year 6 

Keira Fewings & Kelsey Tape 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations, and really well done to 

everyone. 

Some examples of the nominations this 

week include: 

Curiosity 

During the year 5 trip yesterday, I was very 
impressed with this pupils enthusiasm for 
our history topic. He read all of the infor-

mation and I'm sure now knows everything 
about the Customs House. Not only did he 

show curiosity, he also represented our 
school brilliant throughout the day. Well 

Done! 

 

Resilience  

This pupil has really found his voice recent-
ly and started sharing his ideas in class. He 

is also becoming braver and chatting to 
members of the class. During the school 
trip, he represented the class well and 

walked with everyone sensibly to the quay. 
He had a smile on his face all day and en-

joyed himself . 
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Key School Dates; 

Winter Flu immunisation. In school on 
Friday 11th November where parents/
carers have provided consent. 

Every Wednesday in Autumn/Winter— 
Join us for lunch. By year group invita-
tion.  

Every Thursday in November— Exeter Li-
brary ‘Read Aloud for Kids’ event. 4pm—
5:30pm, Ages 7 to 13. No bookings need-
ed. 

Remembrance Day. Friday 11th Novem-
ber. 

Odd Socks Week—Anti bullying cam-
paign. Wear Odd socks all week 14th—
18th November. 

Road Safety Week 14th—20th November 

Children In Need Day 2022. Friday 18th 
November. 

School Choir visit to Dene Court Care 
Home. Wednesday 7th December. 

PTFA Christmas Fair—Friday 9th Decem-
ber 

 

 

  

 

Christmas Nativity  - 12th December 

KS1 Performance—13th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 14th December 

KS2 Performance 15th December 

Governors Assembly—Friday 16th Decem-
ber 

Christmas Holidays—Last day of school Fri-
day 16th December.  School re-opens 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

Cinderella New Year Performance—Friday 
13th January 2023. 

Year 6 Residential in Okehampton—Wed 
19th July to Thurs 20th July 2023 
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Antibullying Week  

& Road Safety 



Online Safety 



Free Christmas Multi Sports  

Sessions at Wonford 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extra Curricular Hobby Clubs 

from 31st October 

Bookings 

All places must be booked on our SCOPAY online system. To secure your child’s place please follow 

the booking instructions below; 

Log into your ScoPay account.  

Find the club you are looking for under ‘Trips and Events’ 

Click on the club you wish to attend – it should say place allocated. 

Click ‘more details’ 

Click ‘Attend Club’ 

Select if you are happy for your child to walk home alone (for after school clubs only). 

If your child does not want to attend after selecting a club, please deselect it on ScoPay as registers are 

printed daily. 

All Clubs will be available to book on ScoPay from Friday 9th September. All clubs are limited to 30 

places. 


